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What all stakeholders in the aviation business seek is some form of sustainability and surety. These
characteristics are fundamental to airlines with regard to business growth on longevity as well as
providing communities with certainty of service at a competitive rate. In some cases, industry may
need to think outside the standard operating paradigms to achieve the desired objectives. If dual use,
such as a combination of passengers and freight RPT services, can achieve the objectives of the
carrier and the community then this should be explored and encouraged. Albury City Council would
support this model if it provided an overall benefit to our airport and community.

5. Any other matter relating to the provision of aerial regular passenger transport services.

Based on the above discussion Albury City Council respectfully requests the committee consider the
following recommendations:

Recommendations

a. Reconfirm the government's commitment to access to Sydney Airport for regional ports in peak
periods, regardless of other operational pressures and the current aircraft capacity;

b. The State’s overarching policies and objectives regarding regional growth, decentralisation and
connectivity be further enhanced with regard to regional air servicing and funding airport
infrastructure;

c. Regulatory improvements to aviation security continue to be supported with infrastructure and

implementation funding;

Further consider “hub and spoke” models for non serviced areas of the state;

Promote and support regional aviation manufacturing and servicing;

Further develop and support aviation industry training; and

Further explore the viability of dual use (passenger/freight) in RPT services.
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In concluding, | thank you again for the opportunity to provide comments on the listed key strategic
aviation issues. | look forward to the outcomes of this Inquiry. If you require any further details with
regard to the matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on

Yours faithfully

Brfad Ferris/
irector Engineering

www.alburycity.nsw.gov.au





